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Mark Lakins

From: Mark Lakins

Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2021 2:38 PM

To: Mark Lakins

Subject: FW: 2210Windsor_LandmarkPresentation_20210624.pdf

 

 

From: Rae Hill   

Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2021 2:21 PM 

To: Mark Lakins  

Subject: Fwd: 2210Windsor_LandmarkPresentation_20210624.pdf 

 

 

Sent from my Iphone 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Nicole Kessler  

Date: July 22, 2021 at 10:05:41 AM CDT 

To:  

Subject: Re: 2210Windsor_LandmarkPresentation_20210624.pdf 

 

July 22, 2021 

 

Attention:  Austin Landmark Commission in care of Richard Suttle 

 

Austin Landmark Commission,  

 

As a long-time owner of 2309 Windsor Road, a historical home in Austin's Old Enfield neighborhood, I 

strongly support the proposed scope of work for Richard and Rae Hill's home on 2210 Windsor Road.  

 

We have done several remodels on historic homes in central/west Austin and have extensive knowledge 

of the history of these homes, as well as being a licensed real estate broker for over 25 years. After 

reviewing these plans, the Hill's are adding value to the property and our neighborhood as well as 

maintaining the integrity of the property.  

 

Please approve the Hill’s request.  

 

Sincerely,  

Dr. & Mrs. William Kessler 

 

--  
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   Nicole Kessler, Broker Associate 
   m: 512.657.3939 | nicolekessler.com 

 

 
 
TREC Information About Brokerage Services 
TREC Consumer Protection Notice 

 




